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Business As Usual at PAG with 
Temporary Office Relocations

Wednesday, June 3, 2015 – The Board and Management of the Port 

Authority of Guam is pleased to announce that despite the damage caused 

by the recent fire to the Administration Building, it is “business as usual” 

with ongoing operations. To allow for a full assessment of the damages 

incurred and a thorough investigation to proceed unimpeded, offices and 

services that were located within the Administration Building have had to be 

relocated, with telephone numbers as follows:

OFFICE/SERVICE                    NEW LOCATION CONTACT NUMBER

Entry/Customs & Quarantine    Board Room 477-5938 Ext. 214

Human Resources                   Old TWIC Room 477-0655

Tariff                                      Emergency Operations Center (EOC) 300-4011

Procurement                           Commercial 477-5931-5 483/349

Planning                                 PCC 477-4012

GM’s Office                             Operations Training Building 477-5931-5 224/204

Dep. GM                                 Training Room 477-5931-5 Ext. 226

Clerical                                  Emergency Operations Center (EOC) 300-4011

HMO                                      Admin Building 3rd Floor 477-8697/5931-5             

Ext. 333

We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause but more 

importantly, we appreciate everyone’s full cooperation as we move towards 

100% normalcy at the port. 
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